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Growth in Mini Tennis 

New Club Sponsor 

2023 has been a great year for growth in our Academy.  It’s
great to see so many juniors at the Club throughout the week,
and we have had lot of positive feedback.  One area which has
seen significant growth is in our mini tennis section (Under 10s)
with nearly 200 booked onto our courses in the Autumn Term.  
We launched our toddler course back in the Summer and
currently run 2 sessions a week for 2-3 year olds to come to and
start their tennis journey.  These are fun sessions working on
basic racket skills, footwork drills and ensuring tennis is seen as
a fun game to play.  
We are looking forward to a successful 2024 and seeing more
juniors on court. 

We are delighted to have partnered
with Lewington Homes & Uber Haus
Interiors who have sponsored our
junior tops moving forward.  All our
juniors who sign up to our termly
session get a free Club top to wear
to their coaching sessions..  We also
have hoodies for kids to purchase. 

Player of the Term 

Monday 18th - 
Friday 22nd
December 

We have partnered with Pure Racket
Sport in Farnham and will be
awarding one Academy junior a
voucher for £50 at the end of each
term to recognise that juniors
contribution or performance within
the Club / Academy. 
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